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New Nevada Medicaid Provider Revalidation Report 
Available for Providers 
A new tool has been posted to assist providers in completing the revalidation process in a timely manner.  
The new Nevada Medicaid Provider Revalidation Report lists each provider and the date their next 
revalidation is due.  The new report is posted on the Provider Enrollment webpage under Revalidation 
Documents and Reports.  The report will be updated each month. 

Be advised a large number of providers are due for revalidation in the months of July, August and 
September of 2019.  Please submit your revalidation early as there may be delays in processing time to 
complete revalidation.  You can submit your revalidation up to a year in advance through the Provider 
Web Portal. 

Please note:  To avoid contract termination, your revalidation application must be processed and 
approved prior to the revalidation due date.   


